
 
 

Montréal, November 29, 2022 
 
 
To the tenants of Habitations Workman-Notre-Dame
 
 

Work begins in January 2023 
 
 
We had told you that the work would start in 
September 2022 and finish in September 
2023. 
 
Unfortunately, we had some delays in starting 
the work:  
 

1. The process to select a contractor 
took longer than expected.  

2. There is currently a labour shortage in 
construction.  

 
At the end of December, the contractor will begin installing fences around 
the work area. Work will begin in January 2023 and finish in December 
2023.  
 
Please read the document sent out in October for full details. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 

 


